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November 3, 2017 Patrick G. Welsh 
Direct Dial: 416.862.5951 
pwelsh@osler.com 
Our Matter Number: 1175408 
 

Sent By Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

re: EB-2016-0351 – Application by Natural Resource Gas Limited (“NRG”) to sell 
natural gas distribution system to EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
(“EPCOR”) 

Further to the Decision and Order of the Ontario Energy Board dated August 3, 2017 
(and varied on October 31, 2017), please be advised that the above transaction between 
NRG and EPCOR has been completed as of the evening of November 1, 2017. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Patrick G. Welsh  
PW: 

c (email only):  All Applicants and Intervenors 
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